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              SAN MATEO, SANTA CLARA & SAN BENITO COUNTIES           

 

November 16, 2021 

 

Mr. Michael Van Every 

Republic Urban Properties 

315 Linden Street 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

 

Re: Veterans Affordable Housing “Topping Out Celebration “  

Dear Mr. Van Every, 

Thank you for your kind recognition of Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter's role in realizing this 

wonderful affordable housing project in the Gateway @ Millbrae Station development. 

It has been a long journey for your organization, the City and BART, and The Sierra Club Loma 

Prieta Chapter has worked to play a positive role through the entire process. 

We were very pleased to be present at the “Topping Out Celebration “of the “The Rollins” 

Veterans Housing in Gateway @ Millbrae Station development and look forward to the day 

when the building will be opened and veterans will receive the benefit of your company's good 

work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James Eggers, Executive Director, Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter 

 

Cc via email: 

Ann Schneider, Mayor, City of Millbrae < aschneider@ci.millbrae.ca.us> 

BART Board members <BoardofDirectors@bart.gov> 

            CPC Veterans Ministry, Ken Abreu < k.abreu@sbcglobal.net> 

            Vince Cantore, Vice President, The Core Companies, <vcantore@thecorecompanies.com> 
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